
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday  8 February  2019 

 We aim to be a positive, loving school where children are equipped to live well with Jesus Christ and with others. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019 
Friday 15th February 

• Godrevy/Mousehole  
swimming 

• Final payment date for Beam 
House Residential 

• Non uniform day in aid of Shel-
ter Box and 3pm cake sale 

Monday 18th –Friday 22nd February 

• Half term 
Thursday 28th February 

• KS1 Disco 4-5pm 

• KS2 Disco 5.15 –6.15pm 
Monday 11th March 

• Final payment date for Bath  
residential 

Wednesday 13th March 

• Scholastic Book Fair 
Monday 1st –Wednesday 3rd April 

• Year 4 to Beam House 
Friday 5th April 

• School closes at 2pm for  
Easter 

Tuesday 23 April 

• Back to school for summer 
term 

Wednesday 24th—Friday 26th April 

• Y5 to Bath 
Monday 6th May 

• Bank Holiday 

• Final payment date for London  
residential 

Monday 20th May 

• Final payment date for Dela-
ware 

Monday 27th—Friday 31st May 

• Half term 
Monday 3rd June  

• INSET DAY—school closed  
Monday 17th—Wednesday 19th June 

• Y6 to London 
Monday 1st—Wednesday 3rd July 

• Y3 to Delaware 
Wednesday 24th July 

• School closes at 2pm for the 
summer 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
It’s been another busy week at St Uny CE  
Academy! 
The school houses are almost ready to launch! Today the 
children have been told which house they are going to be 
part of and next week we will be electing ‘House Captains’ 
and ‘Heads of House’. The big launch will then take place 
after half term. 
 

Parking – this continues to be an issue in the surrounding area around the school 
in the mornings and in the afternoons. Can you please ensure you park safely 
and in a sensible space when dropping off and collecting your children? We have 
had a few reports from concerned parents about parking over the past couple of 
weeks. 
 
It’s time to dust off your dancing shoes – the ‘Friends of St Uny’ disco is on 
Thursday 28th February, it would be great to see as many of you there as possi-
ble! 
 
Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page https://
www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 
 
Have a great weekend, 
Mr Hoskins 

On Wednesday afternoon, Ding Dong were lucky enough to welcome a surprise 
guest into their class. Denis Wilkins, Vice President of the Devon and Cornwall 
Polar Society, made the long journey from Liskeard to give the children an  
insight into what it is like to travel through the Antarctic. He shared his amazing 
wealth of knowledge with the children and brought along a range of artifacts 
from his days in the polar regions. The children had an absolutely incredible 
afternoon dressing in Denis' original polar gear and even used role play to  
understand sled dog formations and how penguins waddle! All in all, a fantastic 
afternoon was had by all.   



Attendance—our target for  
overall attendance is 96% 

 
 

Carn Brea 96.4% 

Tehidy 97.4% 

Poldark 96.2% 

Kynance 98.2% 

St Ives 86.7% 

Godrevy 96.8% 

Mousehole 95% 

Ding Dong 90.3% 

Wheal Dream 89.6% 

Whole School 93.8% 

As the crisp Monday winter sun began to set, a team of 19 runners 
from St Uny undertook an exciting course at Hayle Academy.  
Everyone showed fantastic perseverance throughout the afternoon 
and Miss Hill and Mr Smith were incredibly proud of everybody’s 
achievements! 
There were top twenty finishes from Olly G (12), Olly S (20), Ollie T 
(14), Isla (6), Connie (10) and Maddison (7). Medals were won by 
Katie (Gold), Clea (Bronze), Joseph (Bronze), Archie (Silver) and 
Ethan (Silver). Other members of our team were Levina, Noah W, 
Brody, Oliver H, Harvey, Toby D, Freddie and Layton. 
What a fantastic start to the week with such a positive, determined 
and resilient team of St Uny runners. Well done 

Following yesterday's  
inspection by the local  
government Environmental 
Health Institute we are very 
pleased to let you know that 
the kitchen has retained its 
5* rating.  

 
 
 
 

SCOTT SPORTS  
FOOTBALL FUN DAYS 

On Tuesday 19th Feb. at Lelant 
Saltings 
(St. Ives) 

and Friday 22nd Feb. at Ludgvan 
Lions (Penzance) 
From 11am - 3pm 

(registration from 10.30am) 

Ages 5 to 14 year olds, only £10 

per child. 
Please bring football kit, boots, 

 packed lunch and plenty of 
drinks.  

To book, ring or text Scott Good-
child  

with your Child’s Name and Age 
to  

07763171524. 

Tickets for Jonathan 
Moseley’s floral art 
demonstration are 
available from the 
school office. 


